Dear Dr. Weinburgh: 

Thank you for your suggestions and edits on the revised version of manuscript 15310. We made the corrections you suggested and responded to your minor points as stated below. We are also attached the signed copyright agreement.  

COMMENTS ON EDITS MADE:

Kindly note that the first author’ family name was listed incorrectly in both the headers and the corresponding author page. It should be Toth (and not Troth). Thank you.

We corrected the corresponding authors address, as per your request.

We made the text-citation and reference list corrections you suggested. Thank you.

In the Table 1, two references to citations may require a note: Lacy, 2010 a & b and Thompson 2010 a&b. Since the table provides a pointer to topics, a complete APA citation is only available in the reference list. The reference list correctly shows the multiple authors of these works. In this case, would you suggest that we continue using the a&b notation as is today? Kindly, advise and/or correct as appropriate. 

The Author et. al. 2002 in text citation may also deserve a note. We corrected the first instance of these with a full list of names. In subsequent in-text citations, we continued using the “Author, et. al, 2002” method. 

We corrected an occasional double space between words and other minor style problems, and these should be visible in the edited, not-accepted manuscript we are attaching. 

Thank you for your kind support with the completion of this manuscript.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,


Eva Erdosne Toth


Meadow Sherrill Graham
